From: Hope, Obote

Sent: 25 January 2021 11:01

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2020/5626/P. 55 princess Road.
Attachments: Rearext55proad001.pdf

Morning. Please log as an objection.
Kind Regards,

Obote Hope

Planner

Regeneration and Planning

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19,
electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

Subject: Planning Application 2020/5626/P. 55 princess Road.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs,
Further to our telephone conversation just now I attach a photo of the rear of my property, 57 Princess
Road, showing the impact of the proposed rear extension to 55

Princess Road I trust you will agree that this is unacceptable.

The architect for the proposal has told me that the extension will be below the height of the garden wall but
as you can see it is clearly not.

They may have made a mistake with the survey drawings and are rechecking this today.
They may come back with a revised proposal. If they do T will comment on this via the planning website.
As discussed today I am sending you this photo to ensure you receive it prior to the deadline for comments.

Regards



Edward Williams RIBA



